
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

School Diary 2017 

Photo 

Competition 

 
We will be holding a photo competition for any 

parents or staff who would like to submit photos 

for the front and back cover of the 2017 

Newborough Primary School Diary. 

 

The photos will need to be submitted via email 

by Week 5, Term 3 to 

 

Karen.tucknott2@education.wa.edu.au 

 

Please do not hesitate to make enquiries to the 

Front Office about this if you are interested in 

submitting any photos 
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